
EAR Committee 

From: 	 Thomas Bliska <tbliska@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Saturday, October 29, 2016 1:34 PM 
To: 	 EAR Committee 
Subject: 	 I am in support of Bill EAR 36 

Aloha. I am a member of the Paia Town Association and I am in support of Bill EAR 36. Our community 
needs additional funding for beautification projects and daily maintenance. A self-funding mechanism is a tool 
Paia can use to bring in revenue to pay for future municipal services and more events for our 
community. Thanks! 


